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Fluffy friends bring joy to Princess Christian Care Home residents

We all enjoyed a wonderful Pet Therapy visit at Princess Christian Care Home on Friday 29 July.

Our residents were so happy to welcome a selection of gorgeous fluffy animals which included rabbits, Guinea pigs, a kitten,

chickens and a playful puppy.

Having the pets amongst us gave everyone a very happy and relaxed vibe in our Home, to the point that our ladies and gents didn’t

want to give the animals back! Ha!

Such a lovely session – with so many smiles.
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